
From: Shelby Daniel-Wayman <Shelby.Daniel-Wayman@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 10:15 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Jory Simmons <Jory.Simmons@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Sponsored travel notification 
  
Good morning, 
 
I’m writing to confirm my sponsored travel this week to the Emerging Stronger: Illinois Infectious 
Diseases Conference. The information for this travel is: 
  
Travel dates: 4/22/24-4/24/24 
Conference dates: 4/23/24-4/24/24 
Reason for attendance: I attended this conference to present CDPH’s response to the varicella 
outbreak among asylum seekers living in city shelters in 2023-2024, and to share lessons learned 
about leveraging existing partnerships for outbreak response. Additionally, I attended other 
presentations in order to gain insights from other local health departments on outbreak response, 
including a presentation from Cook County Health Department on their 2023 measles outbreak 
response. 
  
Let me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Shelby 
  
Shelby Daniel-Wayman, MPH 
Epidemiologist II  
Vaccine-Preventable Diseases Surveillance | Disease Control Bureau  
1340 S Damen Ave, Ste 400, Chicago, IL 60608 | Office: (312) 742-5566 
shelby.daniel-wayman@cityofchicago.org    
she/her 
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